
Title IX at Unatego Central School District  

  

Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 (“Title IX”) is a federal civil rights law that prohibits 

discrimination on the basis of sex in federally funded education programs and activities. All public 

and private elementary and secondary schools, school districts, colleges, and universities receiving 

any federal financial assistance must comply with Title IX.  

  

If you feel you, your child, or another member of your family is being discriminated against on the 

basis of sex at Unatego, please contact the District’s Title IX coordinator, Patricia Loker.  

  

You may contact Mrs. Loker by phone at 607-988-5038, by mail at the Unatego Junior Senior High 

School located at 2641 State Highway 7, Otego, NY 13825, or via email:   

ploker@unatego.stier.org  

  

More information on Title IX is available at the following website:  

  

http://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ocr/docs/qa-201404-title-ix.pdf  
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